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South Gippsland Safe Cycling Forum

South Gippsland Shire Council is hosting a safe cycling forum on Monday 17 June. Cyclists
are invited to come along and share their local riding experiences, preferred cycling routes
and ideas to improve rider safety.

South Gippland Shire Council’s Road Safety Awareness Officer, John Ernst, is keen to gather

as much cycling information as possible.

“The forum will help us to develop a better picture of how people ride in South Gippsland. By
finding out what routes people take and what type of cycling they prefer, we may be able to

identify ways to make cycling safer for all road users.”

The forum will be held on Monday 17 June from 11am — 12.30pm in Meeting Room 1,
Michael Place, Leongatha. RSVP on 5662 9200 or email johne @southgippsland.vic.gov.au.

For more details, please contact John Ernst on 0429 007 080.
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